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Training Opportunity  

Next month is National Suicide Prevention 
Month.      

Suicide prevention starts with recognizing the 
warning signs and taking them seriously. Learn what you can do!  

If you are interested in suicide prevention training, please contact 
affiliate-services@chadd.org  

 
  

 
 

 
The National Resource Center on ADHD (NRC) is conducting its 
annual survey.  

Please take a few minutes to complete the survey below to tell us 
what you think of the resources NRC develops and distributes, and 
what more you'd like to see.  

Your feedback can influence and direct the information available to 
you and the ADHD community!  

Survey  

 

 
 

 

EARLY BIRD DEADLINE -  August 31, 2017 | DON'T MISS OUT 
ON YOUR SAVINGS  

All Coordinators will receive 50% off of registration with PROMO 
CODE: AFL50 

Additional Affiliate representatives will receive 25% off with PROMO 

 

Carla's Corner 

 
 

Are you on social media? The NRC posts news and the 
latest on ADHD on   
Facebook (https://www.facebook.com/help4adhd.org/)  
and 
Twitter (https://twitter.com/Help4ADHD).  
 
Follow us to stay updated and connected with others in 
the ADHD community.  
 
Like what you see? You can easily share our posts with 
others or on your social media pages.  

 

 

 
 

 

    
      

A "Special Thank You" to former BOD 
Members 
 
Elaine Taylor-Klaus  
Tish Michel 
John Willson 
Eva O'Malley  
Ari Tuckman 
Barbara Hawkins 
Ingrid Alpern  
Michael Skoien 
Zandra Maffett 
David Goodman  

 

New CHADD Board Roster Fiscal Year 18  

Michael MacKay, President 
Belynda Gauthier, President-elect  
Gene Bell, Secretary  
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CODE: AFL25 

The 25% discount is ONLY for use by Affiliate Officers (Advisory 
Board presidents, co-coordinators, treasurers or secretaries.) 

 
 
 

 
 
Help us Market the Annual Conference  
through Social Media 

Click here for email signature banner  

Click here for conference flyer 

 

   

Ann Teeter Ellison, Member  
Eli Tomar, Member  
David Trilling, represents Affiliates (on AAB)  
Holly Seerley, represents Affiliates (on AAB) 
Kathy Kliebert, Member  
Nathaniel Counts, Member  
Bob O'Malley, Member  
Max Wiznitzer, Member  
Harvey Parker, Member 
April Gower-Getz, Liaison  

   

 

 

http://image.exct.net/lib/fe6f1570706504787417/m/1/email-sig-banner-2017-conference.png
http://image.exct.net/lib/fe6f1570706504787417/m/1/Register+now+2017_+FLYER.pdf

